
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
September 1, 2020 
 
To   : All TeaM Sual Business Partners 
 
Subject : Revised Procedure in Visiting, Mobilizing and Delivering Goods to 

Sual Power Station (SPS) During the Quarantine Period 

 

 
Dear Suppliers, Contractors, and Guests, 
 
On May 18, 2020, TeaM Sual released the Amended Matrix for Delivery of 
Goods and Suppliers/Contractors Mobilization including Site Visit to SPS. 
 
As TeaM Sual continues to promote and comply with the efforts of the 
government in preventing further spread of COVID-19, we are releasing a 
revised protocol prior to entry to SPS. This supersedes the August 27 Revised 
Procedure for SPS. 
 
 
Thank you and stay safe! 
 
 
 
Sarah Jane N. Lacson-Pangan 
Senior Manager 
Supply Chain Management 
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